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  James D. Lamb, REGC 
 
Good Sir Knights of the New Mexico Division! 

September is upon us, and we will shortly be resuming our good Christian works. That is, if your commandry took a 
summer break. As far as my summer break goes, I have spent some more time abroad, visiting the big city of Dallas, TX, 
spending time with our friends from Arizona during their grand sessions and finally at home with our Land of 
Enchantment Festival.  
 
General Order #3 has been published as it pertains to my state visitation schedule. I will recap it below:  

Pilgrim No. 3  Albuquerque  September 18, 2023, 1900hrs 
Las Cruces No. 11 Las Cruces  November 13, 2023 
Baldwin No.12  Gallup   December 4, 2023 
Rio Hondo No. 6 Clovis   December 10, 2023, 1400hrs (Christmas Celebration) 
Santa Fe No. 1  Santa Fe  December 12, 2023  

 Shiprock No. 15  Farmington  December 14, 2023   

 
Two more General Orders will be coming soon, if not already by the time this supplement is posted. General Order #4 is 
a notification to all students that the Grand Commandry of New Mexico will be offering a $1,000 scholarship. General 
Order #5 is a reminder to all commandries to submit any Templar awards by the end of October. If there are any 
questions about these orders, as always, you can reach out to me or the Grand Recorder. Soon after will be our Christmas 
and Easter programs. 
 
Don’t forget about our other upcoming Festivals; Four Corners Royal Arch October 7th in Farmington and the Colorado 
River Fall Festival October 22-24 in Laughlin NV. If you are so inspired, you are welcome to attend the Southwest Regional 
York Rite Conference (in coordination with the Northwest Region) in Salt Lake City, October 20-21. 
 
A lot to get involved in! Carry on good Knights! 

James D. Lamb, REGC 
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